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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Tiirkiye to the OSCE presents its
compliments to the OSCE Office for Democratic Institutions and Human Rights, the OSCE
Parliamentary Assembly and the delegations of OSCE participating States and has the honour
to inform that the presedential and parliamentary elections will be held in Tirkiye on 14 May
2023. A possible second round for the presidential elections will be held on 28 May 2023.

In line with the OSCE's Copenhagen Document 1990 and Istanbul Document 1999, the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Tiirkiye is pleased to invite the OSCE Office for
Democratic Institutions and Human Rights, the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly and the
participating States to observe the elections.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Tiirkiye to the OSCE avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the OSCE Office for Democratic Institutions and Human Rights, the
OSCE Parliamentary Assembly and the delegations of OSCE participating States the
assurances of its highest consideration.
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